*%kF ATTENTION****

ST. CLAIR COUNTY BUILDING PERMITS

EFFECTIVE 01-01-2024

Please be advised that on June 9, 2023, Public Act 103-0053 regarding
Electrical Vehicle Charging Stations was signed into law and became
effective January 1, 2024. The Public Act created the Electrical
Vehicle Charging Act (765 ILCS 1085/1, et seq.).

The new law requires certain electrical vehicle charging station

requirements for new single-family homes and multi-family

residential buildings.

Please consult this new law as all new single-family homes and certain
new multiple family buildings that are constructed after January 1,
2024, are to have certain electrical vehicle charging

infrastructure/capabilities installed.

Thank you,

Anne Markezich, Director
St. Clair County Building & Zoning



